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Lt. Governor Bryant,
 
  On May 3rd 2017 Catie Dean Stribble was murdered by a domestic partner. As a result of this tragic incident her 
three girls, Evelyn, Iysis and Niyla, have been left without their mother. These girls did not ask to be placed in this 
situation and are going to need as much assistance as possible. If there is anything that your office can do to help get 
assistance for these girls it would be greatly appreciated. Please contact me if there are any questions.
 
http://www.wltx.com/news/crime/prosperity-woman-strangled-and-stabbed-to-death-by-boyfriend-investigators-
say/436864796
 
Thanks,
 
David Beddingfield
Prosperity Police Department
Chief of Police
803-537-0097 (Cell)
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